
Sutter Center for Psychiatry

BARGAINING UPDATE
Monday, September 18, 2023

In bargaining on September 14, Sutter management once again came with ZERO PROPOSALS.  
When we told them that we were getting tired of them coming to negotiations unprepared, their 
lead negotiator got upset and stormed out of the room.

We presented a new wage proposal that includes:
	

•	 A 3% raise retroactive for 2022
•	 A 3% raise retroactive for 2023
•	 A new wage scale with anniversary raises (see the back side of this flyer)

o  Plus a raise of at least 3%, 4%, or 5% (depending on your years of service) 
•	 Plus annual wage increases (these are increases to both your individual wage rates AND the 

wage scales):
o  After 1 year: 5.5%
o  After 2 years: 5.5%
o  After 3 years: 3%

IT’S TIME FOR US TO AUTHORIZE AN INFORMATIONAL PICKET!
We will hold a vote on October 3 and 4 to authorize an INFORMATIONAL 
PICKET. Once we vote YES, then our Bargaining Team will have the 
authority to schedule when we do our picket, depending on what happens 
at the bargaining table. We have to show management an overwhelming 
YES vote!

What is an informational picket?
An informational picket is a picket line that we set up outside the hospital, 
but it is not a strike. On the day of the picket, those of us who are off work 
would come to march on the picket line. Those of us who are working 
would join the picket line before work, during lunch, and after work. We would hold a big rally and 
invite the media and our friends in elected office and community groups. It shows management that 
we’re serious and lets them know that we will eventually go on strike if we need to.
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“I’m going to vote YES. 
Sutter has been dragging 

their feet.  We have to force 
them to take us seriously.”

	 —Rufo Delacruz, 
PCSS, 23 years

“I’m voting YES. I want them 
to hear us loud and clear 
that we are gearing up to 
fight for what we deserve in 
our union contract!”
—Kenisha Campbell 
PCSS, 3 years



U
nion proposal, presented on 9/14/23


